
Date: Thursday, June 11th, 2015  

 

Time: 4:00 P.M.  

 

Place: Cortlandt Waterfront Park  

The Town of Cortlandt will be dedicating 2 benches at the  

Cortlandt Waterfront Park for two veteran’s whom have  

recently passed as a thank you for them serving our Country.  

In Memory of 

Shipfitter 3rd Class Russell T. Harrison  

and Captain Clayton Carpenter.  

Sponsored by:  

Supervisor Linda  D. Puglisi  

&  

Town Board Members:  

Richard H. Becker  

Debra A. Costello  

Francis X. Farrell 

Seth M. Freach 


